Introducing Tottori University



After <u>Prof. Shimomura visit</u> (12/08), another scientist from Tottori University, Japan visited the Department of Biology. The scientist, Kinya Akashi, visit and gave a presentation in introducing Tottori University (10/9) to the faculty members of the department. He is an associate professor in Faculty of Agriculture, Tottori University. In the meeting that held at Ruang Sidang Biologi, he explaining about Tottori campuses and education, Tottori sand dune restorartion, courses, and research.